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On Tuesday, December 18th, Warren County Sheriff’s Office Deputies responded to a call of a
fatal injury collision on Louisville Road near Bristow Rd. 75-year-old Charles Brower of Bowling
Green was traveling northbound on Louisville Road in a 2012 Dodge Caravan, when he ran off
the road near Mt. Hebrew Church and continued through a field behind Jr. Foods near Bristow
Rd, where he came to rest in a sink hole. There were not any passengers in the vehicle. Brower
was wearing a seatbelt, and was pronounced dead on the scene. The collision is still under
investigation.

  

  

 1 / 1


